
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 

Please make sure your 

child has a PE kit in school 

as we will be starting PE 

next week. 

 

It has been lovely meeting 
your children again after 
the holidays and hearing 
what they have all been 
up to. We hope they have 
a great year with us in 
Year 2! 

Year 2 edition . 

Wb: 11/9/2017 . 
English 

Book of the week: The True Story of the 3 Little 

Pigs! The Biggest Baddest Wolf 

We  will be: Answering comprehension questions, hot 

seating the wolf with questions of our own and predicting 

the end of a story. 

How to support your child:  Ask questions 

about the books you are reading with your child to check 

their understanding of the stories. Try to include ‘why do 

you think the characters did/said that?’ questions. 

Maths  

We  will be learning: We will be looking at place 

value. In particular, estimating and representing numbers 

using numicon, cubes, digits etc. 

Key vocabulary: place value, tens, ones, estimate 

How to support your child: Make sure your child is 

really confident with counting in 2s, 5s and 10s forwards 

and back. 

Ask them to count up and down in 10s from any number 

e.g 24  so it would be 24,34,44, 54 etc. 


